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What do you think about our approach for the next Victorian Default Offer price 

determination to apply from 1 January 2022? 

The shorter peak period is much more realistic. Previously basically all waking hours were peak 

period.  

I would like to see AusNet Services fees reduced, given power is generated in the Latrobe Valley I 

can't see why power users in Gippsland pay higher network charges than metro customers. There 

is only so much a customer can do to impact their electricity bill when in an AusNet Services area. 


